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Starting at 10 a.m. in room W at WTO building 

Thank You Chair, 

On behalf of my Ambassador and Jordanian Delegation, I would like to 

start by joining other delegations in congratulating Your Excellency on 

Chairing the 58th Joint Advisory Group. Also I would like to thank Her 

Excellency Ms. Nadia Theodore, Permanent Representative of Canada for 

her great and productive efforts excreted in charring the 57th Joint 

Advisory Group. 

Further, I would like to extend our appreciation to all Donors and to 

Executive Director Coke-Hamilton and the ITC Secretariat for their hard 

work, including the publication of the Annual Report, and for the 

technical assistances provided.  

In addition, We appreciate the ITC's continues to play an important role 

in cooperation with Donors and other organizations especially the WTO, 

and UNCTAD in better integrating LDCs and Developing countries in the 

world economy and realizing sustainable development.  



 

Jordan commends the ITC for its work and appreciates the cooperation 

and support provided through the technical assistance programs, 

especially the Dashboard which is expected to be lunched soon in Jordan 

to facilitate trade significantly through providing magnificent database 

and platform to eliminate any barriers to trade and reducing the cost and 

time of trade. 

Also we are working with the ITC to further improve the implementation 

of integrated risk management system to enhance the coordination, 

efficiency, and effectiveness of the border trade procedures and 

regulation. 

Chair, 

Further to these projects ITC during the past few years has been 

implementing many projects to minimize the cost and time of trade 

exchange, mainly: the online trade facilitation portal, supporting the 

textile and clothes sector in Jordan, e-commerce hub, and other which are 

related to enhancing the pre arrival processing. 



 

 

We are confident the ITC future plans and vision will maximizing 

MSMEs, and business women contribution to the Global GDP, with a 

sharper focus on competitiveness and trade to the achieve the SDGs. 

We believe that technical assistances remains one of the main tools to help 

build trade capacity and human resources for LDCs and Developing 

countries especially in these very challenging times and geopolitical 

environment.  

To conclude, I would like to once again congratulate the ITC for its 

positive contributions to inclusive and sustainable growth, and we look 

forward to continue this great work and cooperation with the ITC and 

other donors and partners.  

I Thank your Excellency.  
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